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I urge a NO vote on HB 4079. Oregonian's do not need another tax. We pay high 

property tax. We have a state income tax. A CAT tax. And the list goes on. While 

Oregonian's struggle to get on their feet, polititians are working to take more. 

ENOUGH! Oregon has a money management issue, which is very evident over the 

last couple decades. I urge a NO vote on this bill.  


